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“Without community service, we would not have a strong quality of life. It’s 
important to the person who serves as well as the recipient. It’s the way in which 
we ourselves grow and develop.” ~ Dorothy Height 
 
It has been a challenge to find ways to log in community service hours this past 
year. I did receive a few emails from members detailing hours spent volunteering 
at churches, Faith in Action, The Wilderness Center, The Board of Elections, the 
Palace Theatre, and America’s Boating Club among others. I’m sure many of you 
helped out with relatives and at other places needing assistance as well. We had 
a total of 795 volunteer hours reported this year. Those reporting were: Carole 
Eaton, Rick and Irene Rodriguez, Arlene Nussbaum, Bobbi Pugh, and Mary 
Myers. Thank you to all who served others this past year. 
 
Please continue to help others as needed in our community.  Hopefully, we will 
be able to meet again sometime this year. 
 
	
  


